
Notice for recruitment under Ad no.  I-34/Rectt./2021-22 

 

"As per instructions received from Director SGPGI, due to unavoidable 

circumstances, the Recruitment examination to be held on 6
th

 Nov 

2022, would be held only for the following two posts -  

• Medical Social Service Officer (Gd II)  - Advert. No. I-34/D/Rectt/2021-22 

• Stenographer  - Advert No. I-34/Q/Rectt/2021-22 

Further information would be communicated as and when more information is 

received . 

Recruitment Section SGPGI" 

 

 

Joint Director(Administration) 

 

 

 


